
In the 2021–2022 State Budget the Victorian 
Government invested $7.271 million in the 
Orbost Regeneration Project, to merge 
2 local primary and one secondary school 
into a new P–12 college. In 2022 the project 
was allocated a further $1.198 million to 
support the upgrade.

The merger of the 3 schools aims to  
provide all students with greater opportunities 
in first-rate facilities, located on the current 
site of Orbost Secondary College. Orbost 
Community College will open as the new 
P–12 college in 2024.

Construction began in mid-2022 on the first 
stage of the project. This stage of delivering a 
new Food Technology Building and relocation 
of the canteen to a refurbished space in the 
school hall is nearing completion. 

A builder has recently been appointed for 
the next stage which includes demolishing 
an existing teaching building, constructing 
the new junior building, extending the 
administration building and landscaping. 
Delivery of this phase is expected to be 
complete in 2024. 

Site and features
New learning spaces for students of every 
ability with:
•	 a new modern food technology building

•	 new multi-purpose classrooms in junior 
learning hub

•	 expanded contemporary staff room facilities

•	 new basketball court and outdoor stage area.
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You can contact us:
Victorian School Building Authority

1800 896 950

vsba@education.vic.gov.au

www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au

/victorianschoolbuild

For information in your 
language, please call the 
Victorian School Building 
Authority’s translation 
service on 03 9280 0712.

Orbost Regeneration Project 
The Orbost Regeneration is the result of 
years of collaboration between the 3 school 
communities. The key areas of focus include: 

•	 developing an educational facility that 
provides for all students and families in 
the community 

•	 improving the quality and consistency of 
teaching and wellbeing practices to boost 
ability to attract and retain staff

•	 improving the schools’ ability to provide a 
guaranteed and viable curriculum across a 
broader range of subject areas.

There will be closer connections between 
students and staff, and better transition and 
wellbeing support as students move from 
primary to secondary learning.

Key

Stage 1 A

Existing buildings

Stage 1 B

Upgrades and modernisation

Upgrades and modernisation

Junior play space and multi-court

Landscaping


